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August 6, 2018 

Dear Parents and Students, 

I would like to welcome you back for the 2018-2019 school year. I hope you had a relaxing summer, and 

you are excited about the beginning of the new school year. 

On behalf of the faculty and staff at Kemp Elementary, I want to thank you for giving us the opportunity to 

meet your child’s educational needs. Our theme for the year is Mission: POSSIBLE! We will be working 

hard to ensure that our students are deliberately exposed to positive learning experiences that will make 

academic and social success possible. These experiences will focus on our district’s initiatives: literacy 

across the curriculum, numeracy across the curriculum, technology integration and critical thinking. I am 

extremely confident that our students will have an outstanding school year.  . 

As we create open lines of communication, please be sure to return all important documents as soon as 

possible. If needed, please update addresses, telephones numbers and email addresses. In addition, 

please be sure to visit our school website regularly at http://127.clayton.k12.ga.us 

Open House is scheduled for Thursday, September 13, 2018 from 5:00- 7:00pm, and this will be the 

perfect opportunity to learn more about our expectations, clubs and overall vision for the 2018-2019 

school year. 

Again, welcome to the new school year. I look forward to working with all of you as we continue to build a 

culture of high performance at Edwin S. Kemp Elementary.  

Educationally Yours 

Zsa Zsa Davis 

Principal 
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